
From: Debby Reitmeyer [debbyreit@msn.com] 

Sent: Friday, August 16,2002 3:38 PM 

To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N 

Subject: CODEX -Item 5.9 02-022N-547 


Debby Reltmeyer 

Dear Ms. Crane, 

This email is in regard to the U.S. Draft Positions for the CODEX Committee 

on Nutrition and Foods for Special Dietary Uses. 


I am strongly requesting that the FDA delete item 5 . 9  of the agenda item NO. 

6 in the draft guidelines for vitamin and mineral supplements. 


Item 5.9 is in violation of the Dietary Supplement Health and Education Act 

of 1994 (DSHEA) which gave citizens the right to make their own responsible

decisions when purchasing dietary supplements. 


Consumers should not have to consult a nutritionist, a dietician or medical 

doctor before they decide to take vitamin and mineral supplements. 


Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 


Debby Reitmeyer 

St. Louis, MO. 

debbyreit@msn.com 
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